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Isuzu and Cummins enter power-source collaboration Letter of Intent 

Isuzu Motors Limited (head office in Shinagawa Tokyo, President and Representative Director 

Masanori Katayama, hereafter called "Isuzu") and Cummins Inc. (head office in Columbus Indiana, 

United States, Chief Executive Officer Tom Linebarger) have signed Letter of Intent to jointly evaluate 

collaborative opportunities on power-source business. 

Automobile industry is facing "a once-in-a-century innovation" where power sources become diverse 

that includes electrification mainly in developed counties. 

In such era, Diesel Engine remains and continues to grow as one of promising technology for various 

purpose usages in Commercial Vehicle and Industrial field, in developed countries where power 

sources are used for high-intensity operation as well as in emerging countries where social 

infrastructure conditions are severe. 


